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TOWN OF WEDDINGTON
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held by the Planning Board of the Town of Weddington at the Weddington Town Hall, 1924 Weddington Road, Weddington NC on July 22, 2019 at 7:00 p.m., for the purpose of considering a Temporary Use Permit Application for a Community Movie Night to be held at 305 Reid Dairy Road from 6:30 to 9:45 p.m. August 23, 2019.

Copies of the Temporary Use Permit Application is available in the Town Planner’s Office for inspection by all interested citizens.

The Town of Weddington does not discriminate based on disability. Individuals requiring auxiliary aids or services or other accommodations for participation in a meeting may contact Karen Dewey at 704-846-2709.  Requests should be made at least 4 days prior to the meeting.
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